
 

Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council Meeting of 24 July 2003 

1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 1.1 Annie Burningham of Action Works, Canterbury Development Corporation, addressed the Board 

regarding youth employment, and discussed ways in which the Board could work more 
collaboratively with the Canterbury Development Corporation in the future. 

 
 1.2 George Lee and Paul McOscar of the Edinburgh Street Neighbourhood Team addressed the 

Board regarding the proposed neighbourhood improvement work in Domain Terrace and its 
impact on residents in Edinburgh Street.  This matter was considered under clause 12. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


